Don Cavin
Box 135
Hawthorne, Nevada 89415
775-945-2903

November 24, 2001

Mr. Bill Gibson

Ruby Crest Ranch

HC 30 Box 197 #13
Spring Creek, NV 89815

Hello Bill,

Just a short note to tell you what a great time that my boys and I had on my goat hunt.
The guide service you provided was excellent. The food, the camp, the
horses, and the comradery was superb. The after dinner camp fire discussions and old

hunter’s tales were great!

Bill, if you ever need a reference for a quality hunt for anyone, don’t hesitate to have
them call me and I’ll tell them what a great service you provided.

The boys pushed me hard, but I'll have a_lifetime of wonderful memories of our hunt.

Best Regards,

Qo
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